
News BINARIO ARCHITECTES:
NOMINATED FOR THE 2017
BUILDING OF THE YEAR
AWARDS
Villers Abbey Visitor Center designed by Binario Architectes has
been nominated for the 2017 Building of the Year
Awards given every year by the magazine of architecture
ArchDaily.

The office also has three projects published in Inventories#2 :
12 housings in Stavelot, the Advanced Technology Center of
the Athénée Royale of Soumagne and the water mill Paix Dieu
in Amay.
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